From: Baker, Larry

To: <u>Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov</u>

Cc: wcclewett@earthlink.net

Subject: FW: Proposal for Emulsion line release 2RP-3572

Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 1:44:37 PM

Attachments: img20160601.pdf

## All.

Attached is a new proposal to remediate the above referenced site for your review. I will be on vacation starting June 6, 2016 and returning Tuesday June 14, 2016 I would like to set-up a meeting to discuss this option. This option would allow too capture the effluent water and minimize excavation which should help with erosion issues. According to Chris Clewett this has been approved on Federal Lands and in areas of shallow groundwater. Please feel free to contact him and he can provide you that information. Please review and I would like to meet with all you to discuss any concerns if possible before a decision is reached in the matter. Apache Corporation appreciates working with you on this project. Thanks and have a good day.

Bruce Baker
Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: <a href="mailto:larry.baker@apachecorp.com">larry.baker@apachecorp.com</a>

Mobile: 432-631-6982

From: Chris [mailto:wcclewett@earthlink.net] Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 10:13 AM

To: Baker, Larry

Cc: J.M. LEFTY LAFFERTY

**Subject:** Proposal for Emulsion line release

Bruce please find attached my recommendation for remediating your site in Loco Hills NM. Please call if you have any questions. Thank you

W.C. (Chris) Clewett Vice President Lafferty-DeLuca Services, Inc.

Cell: 775.287.9724 wcclewett@earthlink.net

http://lca-ii.com/